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The Permanent Representation of Turkey to the Organisation for the Prohibition of
Chemical Weapons (OPCW) presents its compliments to the OPCW Technical Secretariat and
with reference to the Syrian Note Verbale, dated 25 October 2021 (Ref No: 124), has the honor
to communicate the following:

Turkey categorically rejects the fabricated allegations in the above-mentioned Note
Verbale, which is yet another disinformation attempt by the Syrian regime to divert attention
from its well-documented and persistent violations of the Chemical Weapons Convention.

The Permanent Representation kindly requests that this Note Verbale be circulated to all
States Parties.

The Permanent Representation of Turkey to the OPCW avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the OPCW Technical Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.

The Hague, 8 November 2021

Technical Secretariat of the
Organisation for the
Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW)

The Hague




